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Sabetha Chamber Warns of Scam Email
(KMZA)--If you receive an email from the Sabetha Chamber of Commerce, think
twice before opening it.

That's because an email being circulated in the name of the Chamber is being
identified as a scam.

According to an email received by MSC News Thursday, as sent by the Chamber,
the scam email includes an attached invoice, which is a likely attempt to gain
personal information, and money, from the recipient.

The Chamber says invoices are never sent by email, and membership forms are
only sent in January.

As is advised in any such case, don't open the suspicious email, and delete it
immediately.
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